Dear Year 3 parents,

These are the topics that we have been working on during this week:

Matbhs: parallel and perpendicular lines. 2-digit numer multiplications
English: GRAMMAR: speech marks, superlative and comparative adjectives. SPELLING:
use of the possessive apostrophe with plural words

The topics that we will be seeing next week will be:
Maths: 2-digit number multiplications. Solving word problems. Fractions

English: WRITING: creating simple poems and sentences structure. GRAMMAR: speech
marks. SPELLING: homophones.

Miss Dunn.



